
 

   
  

 

Heysham Port Limited (Registered No. 02447563 England). 
Registered Office: Maritime Centre, Port of Liverpool L21 1LA 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№7 – 2023 

HEYSHAM HARBOUR 

TELEPHONE OUTAGE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an upgrade of the Port’s telephone system 

is scheduled to take place between 10.00 and 12.00 on 6 December 2023. 

During this period, 0151-prefixed numbers may be unable to receive external 

telephone calls. Therefore, the following backup mobile telephones should be 

called if there is no response on the relevant landline: 

   Heysham Port Control:  +44 (0) 7483 027578 

   Group Marine Planners:  +44 (0) 7826 533997 

Please note that following the upgrade, these backup mobile telephones will 

not be in use and telephone communications must be conducted via the 

relevant landline. 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn at 12.00 on 

6 December 2023. 
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